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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE AUGUST 5TH, 2022    

 

CITY OF FLORISSANT TO WAIVE FEES FOR INSPECTIONS AND 

OCCUPANCY PERMITS FOR THOSE AFFECTED BY THE RECENT 

FLOOD 
 

Mayor Tim Lowery would like to announce that the City of Florissant Public 

Works Department is waiving all Permit and Inspection fees for any property that 

was affected by the recent flood on July 25-26th, 2022.   

Residents and businesses may contact the Public Works Department with any 

questions at 314-839-7648 Monday thru Friday 8am-5pm. The Public Works 

Department is located in the lower level of Florissant City Hall at 955 Rue St. 

Francois. You may also email us at publicworks@florissantmo.com. 

More information is for flood assistance is available at www.211helps.org. 
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